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***PRESS RELEASE*** 
 

 
Orland, California – On 09/06/2025 at approximately 9:39p.m, Orland Police Officers were 
dispatched to Orland Stop and Shop at the intersection of Walker Street and East Street for a report 
of a shooting. 
 
Upon Officers arrival, Officers located evidence of a shooting and were further advised there was 
possibly one victim who was now located in the 700 block of Paigewood Drive.  Officers also 
responded to that location where they located one 35 y/o male victim with an apparent gunshot 
wound to his head. The victim was conscious and speaking with Officers. 
 
Officers provided medical aid and assisted until Emergency Medical Services arrived.  
 
The victim was transported by ambulance to a nearby hospital for urgent medical care. The victim 
was treated and released for his injuries.  
 
The Orland Police Department has initiated a thorough investigation into the circumstances 
surrounding the incident and Officers are working diligently to gather further information.  
 
The suspect vehicle was described as a white Ford sedan with at least one Hispanic male 
occupant, who was last observed fleeing the area on foot.     
 
This investigation is on-going, anyone with information or relevant details related to this incident is 
encouraged to contact Orland Police Department Officer Flores at 530-865-1616 and reference 
OPD Case #250474    
 


